
Attachment A:  Email Invitation

The National Cancer Institute (NCI) Office of Cancer Nanotechnology Research (OCNR) is working 

together with the NCI Center for Biomedical Informatics and Information Technology (CBIIT) to submit 

nanotechnology data to the caNanoLab data repository 

(https://cananolab.nci.nih.gov/caNanoLab/home.jsp). 

The objective is to curate cancer nanotechnology data under defined conditions in order to expedite the 

use of these data in the development of novel agents for cancer diagnostics and therapeutics. In order 

to do this, a survey is being conducted to learn what data sources are most relevant to you and to 

identify gaps in the caNanoLab database.

To volunteer your feedback, please click on the link below. The survey will take less than 10 minutes to 

complete. All your answers will be kept secure to the extent provided by law.  All information collected 

will be pooled with other responses and will be reviewed in aggregate. 

Please complete your survey by XX XX, 20XX. Thank you in advance for your time. We welcome your 

input and look forward to hearing from you.

Best Regards,

Mervi Heiskanen ___________________________________________

Mervi Heiskanen, Ph.D.

Program Manager

National Cancer Institute

Center for Biomedical Informatics & Information Technology

9609 Medical Center Drive, 1W380

Rockville, MD 20850

Phone: 240-276 5175

Mervi.Heiskanen@nih.gov

https://cananolab.nci.nih.gov/caNanoLab/home.jsp

